
More money for social care for
Wokingham and West Berkshire

Earlier this month, the Health and Social Care Secretary announced £240
million for the social care system over winter, giving councils a significant
boost to prevent people from going into hospital unnecessarily and getting
them home as soon as they are ready.

This funding will ease pressure on the health system, and follows the
announcement of £145 million to improve emergency care within the NHS this
winter.

The money will pay for home care packages to help patients get out of
hospital quicker, reablement packages to help patients carry out everyday
tasks and regain mobility and confidence, and home adaptations.

I have lobbied extensively for more money for social care for our local
Councils and am glad we will receive some of this latest increase.

Wokingham will gain £401,589 and West Berkshire £500,898.
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